
    
 

   
  

   
   

    

     
   

    
  

  

 

       
    

       
     

     

    
   

       

Centech Blvd over Pratts Pond Inlet Bridge Replacement 
Shrewsbury, MA 

Virtual Public Informational Meeting 
What is happening? 
A virtual public informational meeting will be held to discuss the 
proposed bridge replacement project on Centech Blvd over Pratts 
Pond Inlet in Shrewsbury, MA. All public input will be taken into 
consideration as the design progresses. 

How will this affect you? 
The bridge is proposed to be replaced so that the new one is 
structurally sound. Access to all properties will be maintained 
during construction. Bicycle and pedestrian accommodations will 
be provided in accordance with applicable design guides. 

When Attend 

Tuesday, September 16, 2025 www.mass.gov/orgs 
6:00pm /highway-

division/events 

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 
early as possible, ideally 10 days prior to the event. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us. Please submit any 
written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief Engineer, 
MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: PROJECT MANAGEMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. 

V3.0 613299. 

http://www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events
http://www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events
http://www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events
http://www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events
mailto:MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us
mailto:MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us
mailto:MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us
mailto:MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us
www.mass.gov/orgs

	Slide Number 1

